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 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
 Denver, Colorado 80203 

 

July 22, 2015 

 

Deb Koenig 

Crossfire Aggregate Services, LLC 

820 Airport Road 

Durango, CO 81303 

 

Re: West Farm Pit, Permit No. M-2008-078 

 Compliance with Stipulation No. 1 for Revision SO-02 Approval 

 

Dear Ms. Koenig: 

 

On June 16, 2015, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received the items 

required for the April 22, 2015 stipulated approval of the Succession of Operators, Revision SO-02 for 

Permit No. M-2008-078. The Division considers this compliance requirement to have been met 

satisfactorily, and no additional items are required at this time. 

 

If you need additional information, please contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567, extension 8129, or by 

email at amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

CC: Barbara Coria, DRMS 

Wally Erickson, DRMS 

mailto:amy.eschberger@state.co.us

